
 

 

Prof. Ariadni Stogiannidou 

Vice Rector for Academic & Student Affairs 

University Campus 

GR 54 124 Thessaloniki 

Greece 

vice-rector-ac@auth.gr 

 

December 4, 2015 

 

 

Dear Prof. Ariadni Stogiannidou, 

 

Greetings from Beihang University! 

 

We are very pleased to announce that the application process for 2016 Chinese Government 

Scholarships (CGSP) has now begun.  

 

Chinese Government Scholarships have been provided annually by the Chinese Government to 

support overseas students who wish to pursue their full time Degree studies in China since as early 

as the 1950’s. Beihang University is among a very selected group of Chinese universities that are 

authorized to select and admit students by themselves for this programme.   

 

These CGSP scholarships we at Beihang University have to offer are full scholarships covering 

tuition fees, accommodation, living allowance and medical insurance in China. We would like to 

point out that while many considering taking up studies in China worry about the language barrier, 

students should not consider this as a problem. All courses at Beihang University at postgraduate 

level can be given in English.  

 

As your prestigious university is one of our most valued partners, we would like to offer a total of 2 

scholarships to students officially nominated by your university. Applications are required to be sent 

before March 25, 2016 to the International School, Beihang University by post and at the same time 

a list of recommended candidates is required to be emailed to international@buaa.edu.cn by home 

university.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding this scholarship programme, please do not hesitate to 

contact:  

Program Advisors: Mr. SUN Yan, Ms. GAO Xia   

Tel: +86-10-8231 7685, +86-10-8231 6488 

E-mail: sunyanbuaa@263.net, fso@buaa.edu.cn 

international@buaa.edu.cn
mailto:fso@buaa.edu.cn


Address: International School, 37 Xueyuan Road, Haidian District, Beijing 100191, P.R. China 

 

Thank you for your attention to this opportunity. We look forward to receiving applications from your 

students. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. MA Jinxi 

Associate Vice President International 

Director of International Division 

Beihang University (BUAA) 

37 Xueyuan Rd, Haidian District 

Beijing 100191 

P. R. China 

 

 

Enclosed:  

▫ 2016 University Postgraduate Programs at Beihang University 

▫ Recommendation List 




